
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Your child has indicated a need to borrow a school calculator. Your child will be 
using the TI 83 Plus Graphing Calculator this year in class. Please take a few 
moments to discuss with your child the importance of taking care of this 
calculator as he/she will be responsible for returning it to the school in June in 
good working condition. Please sign the bottom portion of this letter and return it 
to Mrs. Goodwill. Upon receipt of this letter, your child will be issued a calculator 
and the serial number will be recorded, to help reduce the chance of theft. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Goodwill 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
I understand my child will be issued a TI 83 Plus Calculator and he/she will be 
responsible for the care of this calculator. If the calculator should be stolen, lost, 
or damaged he/she is responsible for replacing it or purchasing a new one 
through the school at a cost of $106.00. 
________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Signature Student Signature 
 
Serial Number _________________________ Date Issued_________________ 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Date Returned_____________ Serial Number Returned ___________________ 
 
Student Signature Upon Return of Calculator__________________________ 


